
CITY OF GOODYEAR, ARIZONA 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INCREASE WATER AND WASTEWATER RATES. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF GOODYEAR, ARIZONA, AND IN CONFORMANCE WITH 
THE STATE STATUTES, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT AT A REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
GOODYEAR CITY COUNCIL HELD ON OCTOBER 26, 2020 THE COUNCIL ADOPTED A NOTICE OF 
INTENTION TO INCREASE WATER AND WASTEWATER RATES UNDER A FIVE-YEAR RATE 
STRUCTURE. 
 
A public hearing will be held before the Mayor and Council of the City of Goodyear during a 
regular meeting of the Mayor and Council of the City of Goodyear on the 4th day of January, 
2021 at 6:00 p.m. to be held at the Goodyear Justice Facility located at 14455 West Van Buren 
Street, Suite B101, Goodyear, Arizona. A report with documentation supporting the increased 
utility rates is available online at https://www.goodyearaz.gov/government/departments-
divisions/finance/2020-utility-rate-study and also on file with the Goodyear City Clerk at City 
Hall, 190 North Litchfield Rd. 
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